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Inflationary Surcharge Notification Letter 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear valued Customer, 
 
 
I’m reaching out to you today for two reasons: 1) to thank you for your valued partnership with Cytiva and 2) to 
share important news about our pricing. 
 
For orders placed on or after June 1, 2022, Cytiva is implementing a temporary 2% inflationary adjustment on top 
of the order value to address immediate unprecedented cost pressures driven by external economic factors from 
steel, electronics and utilities to shipping of our raw materials. 
 
We will be monitoring economic factors and costs with the objective to revise the applied surcharges when market 
conditions improve but, while these surcharges apply, you will see them listed as an additional line item on our 
quotes, order acknowledgements and invoices. Where applicable, you may need to reflect this surcharge in 
reissued POs. 
 
Please feel free to contact your Cytiva Account Manager or our Customer Service organization should you have 
any questions. We appreciate your continued partnership. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Clement Fourny 
GM Commercial Strategy & Operations 
 
Cytiva 
 
 


